
 

To: Dunwoody Village Residents, Families and Staff 

From: Kathy Barton, Director of Operations 
  Brandon Jolly, Director of Health Services 
Re: CONTINUED UPDATE RE: COVID-19 

September 8, 2020 
Residential Updates: 
 
Zoom, Zoom, Zoom!  

We urge anyone who feels they need additional “training” with Zoom to join us this coming week, both beginning at 3:00 
p.m.: Tuesday, September 8 and Friday, September 11. The Zoom will be hosted by our Resident Services Associate, 
Kayla McFadden.  

If you have any questions, or if you would like to explore using this platform for a committee or group you lead, please 
contact the Marketing Office at 610.723.4601. You can also sign up with Kayla in the Marketing office or email her at 
kmcfadden@dunwoody.org.  

Flu Shots - reminder: 
Health and Wellness will begin administering flu vaccinations on September 8th. We will be following an organized 
schedule due to the need to limit the number of people in the room and to follow social distancing guidelines. 

Please come only on your assigned time and date. If your time interferes with another activity, please come on the 
makeup date. We unfortunately will not be accommodating walk-ins and will be unable to administer vaccines on the 
weekends and/or during the evenings 

You must come wearing your mask
���� 
Please wear sleeveless or short sleeve loose shirts. 
Please plan to receive your flu vaccine and disperse from the area in a timely manner. 
We will be checking your temperature prior to administering the vaccine. 
We will have chairs spaced 6 feet apart to wait until your name is called. 

Location: Club Room 
Date: Tuesday, September 8, 2020 
9am- Apartments A201-A221 
9:30am- Apartments A301-A321 
10am- B100’s and B200’s 
10:30am-C100’s and C200’s 
11am-D100’s and D200’s 
11:30am-E201- E213 
12noon- F100’s and F200’s 
12:30- G200’s and G300’s 
1pm- H200’s and H300’s 
1:30pm -All J section 
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Location: Club Room 
Date: September 9, 2020 
9am- CH1-18 
9:30am- CH19-35 
10am- CH101-115 
10:30am-CH 115-CH130 
11am-PR501-515 
11:30am- PR 516-540 
 
Location: Club Room 
Date: September 10, 2020 
Make-up Day 9am-11am 
 
If the makeup date does not work for you, please call H+W to schedule an appointment the following week at 610-
359-4417 between 8am-4pm Monday thru Friday. 
Many thanks and we look forward to seeing you soon, 
The Health and Wellness Staff! 
 
Menus 
Menu’s for the next week were given out over the weekend.  If you did not get one, please contact Josie at 610-359-
4424.  We will get one to you.  They are due back Tomorrow – Wednesday September 9th. 
 
Travel Restrictions:   
The state of California has been removed from the PA Department of Health’s list of restricted states.  Other states have 
been added and the following 20 states are included: Alabama, Arkansas, Florida, Georgia, Hawaii, Idaho, Illinois, Iowa, 
Kansas, Louisiana, Mississippi, Missouri, Nevada, North Carolina, North Dakota, Oklahoma, South Carolina, South 
Dakota, Tennessee, and Texas.  
 
Scam Alert! 
A few residents have been receiving account alerts which are presented as coming from amazon. The subject line says 
All orders canceled.  The message contains a notice that an unusual login occurred and asks you to open a link to reset 
your password.  Please do not open the link. This is a scam message. 
 
 


